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Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission Extends Energy Assistance Programs 
 Through Heating Season 

 
 
 

Today in Cause Nos. 43077 and 43078, the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (IURC, the 
Commission) approved the extension of current energy assistance programs for Northern Indiana Public 
Service Company (NIPSCO), Citizens Gas and Vectren through the end of the current heating season. 
 
The Commission believes the programs provide needed benefits to rate payers through weatherization, 
assistance in paying bills and deposits as well as customer education and communication.    
 
The cases remain open to allow the IURC time to take an in-depth look at the request of the companies 
for changes in the programs and for the companies to provide further documentation and support for their 
requests. 
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